
 
 
 

 

23 March 2016 
 
 
Mr. Armon Close 
Operations Manager CERTIFIED MAIL 
Nevada Irrigation District 91 7199 9991 7035 8420 0919 
1036 West Main Street 
Grass Valley, CA 95945 
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; LOW THREAT GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS ORDER R5-2013-0074-036, NEVADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, POTABLE 
WATER SYSTEM MAINTENANCE PROJECT, NEVADA COUNTY 
 
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) staff has 
been notified that the Nevada Irrigation District has been issued a Notice of Applicability 
implementing regulatory coverage under the Statewide Drinking Water System Discharge 
Permit, State Water Board Order 2014-0194-DWQ, with an effective date of 25 February 2016.  
Your submittal package and Notice of Intent for the Statewide Drinking Water System Discharge 
Permit serves as a request for termination of coverage under Central Valley Water Board’s Low 
Threat General Waste Discharge Requirements Order R5-2013-0074.   
 
Except for purposes of enforcement, coverage under Low Threat General Order 

R5-2013-0074-036 (WDID No. 5A29NP00011) is hereby terminated as of 25 February 2016 

through this letter and invoicing will be modified accordingly.  Please note that you must still 
submit your last quarterly monitoring report required under the Low Threat General Order to the 
Compliance/Enforcement staff.  Failure to do so subjects you to mandatory minimum penalties 
or discretionary penalties.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Josh Palmer at (916) 464-4674 or 
Joshua.Palmer@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
Original signed by Adam Laputz for 
 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 
 
cc: Compliance and Enforcement (email only) 

David Smith, U.S. EPA, Region IX, San Francisco (email only) 
 Phil Isorena, State Water Resources Control Board, Sacramento (email only) 
 


